
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of  

Rescheduled  

Meeting 

 

“PUBLIC NOTICE” 

 The  Budget and Finance Committee Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 29, 2023 has been 
rescheduled.  This meeting will take place on Monday, December 4, 2023, at 5:30 P.M.   

 

Location:  
 South Plaquemines High School 
34121 Hwy. 23, Buras, LA 70041 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


